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7th March 2024 

 

Dear Families  

 

Comic Relief - Red Nose Day  

This year Red Nose Day is on Friday, 15th March and we have decided to enter into the 

spirit of the occasion by having a non-uniform day.  The theme will be ‘Wear Red’. As this is 

for charity, we are asking for a minimum contribution of £1 towards this worthy cause.   

 

LFS Nursery New Starter Meeting 

Please note that Nursery will be closed on the afternoon of Monday, 18th March for the 

new starter meeting. 

 

LFS Nursery New Starter Stay and Play  

Please note that Nursery will be closed on the Morning of Thursday, 21st March for our 

new starter stay and play session.  

 

Easter Activities 

There will be a ‘Decorated Egg’ competition the week beginning Monday, 18th March, 

Children should bring their decorated hardboiled egg to school that morning and place it, 

together with their name, on the designated table for their year group in the shared area.  

 

An egg rolling competition will be held in school on Wednesday, 20th March and if you 

wish your child to take part, he/she should bring a hard-boiled egg on the day.  

 

Our Easter Bonnet Parade will take place on Friday, 22nd March.  Children may, if they 

wish, bring their ‘Easter Bonnet’ (lovingly made at home with parents!) for the parade.  It is 

not intended to be a competition, just a bit of fun for the children. 
 

Easter Holidays 

School closes for Easter on Friday, 22nd March at 2.30pm  and re-opens on Monday, 8th April. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher 

 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 
supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.  
Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


